
 

Monday 15th June 2020 Update 

Denver had a trial subscription to ttrockstars, but because of the popularity of 

it, and the impact it has had on the children’s recall of times tables, we have 

now subscribed to it so the children will be able to access it on their return to 

school.  If they started now, they would be able to get ahead and compete 

with their classmates when they return.  We have also had enquiries about 

Numbots which is part of ttrockstars and can be accessed through the same 

website.  

Rhett Das Rock continues to be the top of the leader-board this week, but I 

have learned that Roxy is concentrating on other work at the moment, so the 

competition is not over.   

A new rockstar began playing last Friday and in just 

seven days has accrued over 14 000 points.  

 

Therefore, this week’s star goes to Brendon Red Mouth.  

I hope you have received the certificates that have been sent to you.  I am so 

proud of all the hard work you are doing. 

I have had several parents contact me regarding adding extra times tables for 

their child, so please let the office know if you would like to change the ones 

set for your child/ren.  As a general rule, Y1 are doing the 10 times tables, Y2 

are doing 2s, 5s and 10s, and after that for Years 4 – 6  it is up to 12x12 but this 

can always be changed to help you.    

Keep playing, keep having fun and most importantly keep safe. 

                                          

                               HAPPY PLAYING ROCKSTARS! 


